
 
~ At the Helm ~ 

 
~ Commodore ~ 

 
Art Anderson...............626-2724 
 

~Vice Commodore ~ 
 

Nello Antione ............. 928-5586 
 

~ Rear Commodore ~ 
 

Jim Chambers ..............947-8757 
 

~ Secretary ~ 
 

John Bidney.................. 626-7742 
 

~ Treasurer ~ 
Gretchen  
Funderburk.......................621-9214 
 

~Board at Large~ 
 

Bill Lees.............................. 626-1644 
Brenda d’Angelo ......626-3419 
Kathy Anderson .......626-2724 
Winston Durant ........... 591-5991 
 

Member of the Gulf Yacht Association  April, 2006 

~What’s on Deck~ 
April 8 

Great Circle—MYC 
 

April 9 
Chili Cook Off 

 
April 16 

Easter 
 

April 22 
Dauphin Island Warm-Up 

 
April 29 

Dauphin Island Race 
 

April 25 
Membership Meeting 

7:30 p.m. 
Board—6:30 p.m. 

 

48th Dauphin Island Race  
 
 

 
 

Skippers Meeting 
BUCYC 

 
All You Can Eat 

Bar-B-Que 
Potato Salad, Cole Slaw 

Beans 
$9.00 prepaid 
$10.00 at door 

Island Dinner 
 

Fried Fish 
Beans, Slaw, Bread 

 
$10.00 prepaid 
$12.00 at door 

Island Breakfast 
 

Scrambled Eggs 
Grits, Bacon, or Sausage 

Biscuits 
 

$7.00 prepaid 
$9.00 at door 

Friday, April 28 at BUCYC 
6:30-8:30 p.m. 

Skipper’s Meeting 7:30 p.m. 
Festivities 7:45 p.m. 

 
Saturday, April 29 

Division I start 9:30 a.m. 
Division II start 9:45 a.m. 

Division III start 10:00 a.m. 
 

D. I. Site activities 3:00 p.m. 
 

Final Gun 5:00 p.m. 
 

Dinner-Dauphin Island  
5:00-7:00 p.m. 

Trophy Presentation 7:30 p.m. 
 

Sunday, April 30 
Breakfast 6:30-9:00 a.m.  

on Dauphin Island 
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Notes from the Commodore…. 
 It is that time of the year to think about boating safety.  Unfortunately many 
take for granted their safety devices, especially life jackets.  If you recall, we 
just lost three local men who downed for not wearing their life jackets when 

the water conditions changed.  Life jackets simply don’t safe lives unless 
they are worn. 
 I want to thank Scott Funderburk and John Hergenrother for volun-
teering to head-up the committee for the Dauphin Island Race for 2007.  I 
hope that all our members get actively involved in some capacity.  We have 
a lot of work to do and the starting gun has sounded. 
 For those that were not at our last meeting, Cynthia Dismukes and 
Rob Milford are now official members or our organization. 
 If you are sailing in this year’s Dauphin Island Race, we wish you 
good luck. 
 Our next meeting will be on April 2, 2006.  I am sure that much will 
be discussed about our Glorious 4th Race.  Winter is over and it is time to 
get back on the water. 

Safety First, 
Art Anderson 

Cell: 776-2805 
Home: 626-2724 

Commodore Art Anderson 

Welcome aboard... 

Rob Milford and Cynthia Dismukes 

 Welcome new members Rob Milford 
and Cynthia Dismukes.  They live in Lake 
Forest. 
 

5 Lakeshore Dr. 
Daphne, AL 36526 

610-8422 
 

Marina news.. 
 According to the Harbormaster, Chris 
Bailey, wet slips on A and B dock are 
fully assigned and the slips on C dock will 
be available as water and electric are re-
stored.  Of course, all three docks have 
been only partially restored and boat ca-
pacity is much less than before the recent 
hurricane. 
 Gasoline should be available as soon as 
the pumps are replaced this week.  Diesel 
fuel will not be available at Lake Forest. 

General Membership] 
Meeting 

Tuesday, April 25 
7:30 p.m. 
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Committee 
Chairs 

 
~ Race & Regatta ~ 

~By Laws~ 
Nello Antione 

928-5586 
 

~ GYA ~ 
Jim Chambers 

947-8757 
 

~ Budget/Finance ~ 
Gretchen Funderburk 

621-9214 
 

~ Wheelhouse/Publicity  
~ Historian ~ 
John Bidney 

626-7742 
 

~ Telephone ~ 
Verne Boland 

626-5559 
 
 

~ Entertainment ~ 
Kathy Anderson 

626-2724 
 
 

~ Membership ~ 
Art Anderson 

626-2724 
 
 

~ House/Harbor ~ 
Ray Huning 

626- 
 
 
 

~ Powerboat/Cruise ~ 
Bill Lees 

626-1644 
 
 

~ Board of Governors ~ 
Winston Durant 

591-5991 
 

~Fundraising~ 

     

Meeting highlights... 

Private Wine Tasting 
Party for LFYCI 

Members 
 

Saturday, May 20 
6:30 p.m. 

Vino Grappa in Jubilee Center 
 

$10 per person  
Taste up to six wines 

 Cheese/Crackers 
Rsvp 626-2724 

 Harbor sailing this summer with the Club’s six sunfish was suggested by Com-
modore Art Anderson.  Members with small sailboat experience could offer in-
struction to other members who have never enjoyed this type of sailing. Mainte-
nance and repairs of the small craft will be scheduled to ready the boats before the 
summers season. 
 Volunteer were sought for planning the 2007 Dauphin Island Race.  With a 
smaller membership this time, most, if not all members, will need to participate in 
one or more of the major activities. 
 Jim Chambers mentioned that LFYCI was the only GYA club without a web 
site.  An effort will be made to prepare a web page and maintain it throughout the 
year including information and registration for the 2007 Dauphin Island Race. 
 A rum raffle is being planned for the April 15th Luau at the Yacht club.  
Gretchen Funderburk and Brenda deAngelo will have the tickets for sale prior to 
the 15th.   
 Plans for the Chili Cook-Off on April 9 are being finalized and registrations are 
being taken.  Kathy Anderson and Diane Hergenrother are members to contact. 
 The 50/50 was won by Philip Durant. 
 



Membership  Meeting 
April 25,   7:30 p.m. 

 
Flag Officers 

 
Commodore............................Art Anderson 
Vice Commodore ...................Nello Antione 
Rear Commodore................. Jim Chambers 
Secretary...................................John Bidney 
Treasurer................. Gretchen Funderburk 
 

Board at Large 
 

Bill Lees ............................Brenda deAngelo 
Winston Durant ................Kathy Anderson 

The Wheelhouse 
Lake Forest Yacht Club, Inc. 

P.O. Box 844 
Daphne, AL 36526 

Printed by Calagaz Digital Printing and Imaging 
Mobile, Alabama 

  Sunday, April 9—2-4 p.m. 
On the Deck of the Yacht Club 

Free registration for those who bring Chili 
$3.00 taster fee for those who don’t want to cook 

Winners announced at 3:30 p.m. 
Music on the deck at 4:00 p. m. 

 
Call Diane Hergenrother to register your chili by April 8 at 

625-0403 or Kathy Anderson at 626-2724 


